
 

 
 

DONGARA PUBLIC LIBRARY CLOSURE 
 
 

Please be advised the Dongara Public Library will be closed between Wednesday 13 March 

and Wednesday 20 March to upgrade to a new Library Management System. 

The closure is necessary to ensure a smooth transition of data from the existing system. 

Borrowing limits will be temporarily increased leading to the closure dates. 

We apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Please call 9927 0000 or email reception@irwin.wa.gov.au for further information. 
 

Shane Ivers  

Chief Executive Officer 
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